
 

 

 

SUNSET EMPIRE TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF  

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETINGS  

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023 

 

 

A public and virtual meeting of the Budget Committee of the Sunset Empire 

Transportation District, Clatsop County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for 

the fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 will take place on May 18, 2022 at 9 

AM at the Astoria Transit Center, 900 Marine Drive Astoria, Oregon. The purpose 

of the May 18th budget meeting is for the Budget Committee to receive the 

budget message and to receive comment from the public on the proposed 

budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will 

take place. Any person may discuss the proposed programs with the Budget 

Committee by participating in the public meeting, the virtual meeting or 

submitting public comments to Executive Director Jeff Hazen at 

jeff@ridethebus.org or mailing comments to SETD 900 Marine Drive, Astoria OR 

97103. Comments must be received no later than 5:00 PM on May 17, 2022. The 

proposed budget may be viewed on the SETD website at nworegontransit.org 

after May 9, 2022. A mailed copy of the proposed budget may be requested by 

calling 503-861-5399 or sending an email request to jeff@ridethebus.org.   A 

second public and virtual Budget Committee meeting will take place on May 25, 

2022 at 9 AM.  Budget Committee meeting information is also available on the 

district website at nworegontransit.org. Both Budget Meetings may be viewed on 

Zoom. Log in information is available on the SETD website at 

nworegontransit.org. For more information contact Executive Director Jeff Hazen 

at 203-861-5399 or jeff@ridethebus.org.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84203959772 

877 853 5247 US Toll-free 

                                                    Meeting ID 84203959772 

 

mailto:jeff@ridethebus.org
mailto:jeff@ridethebus.org
mailto:jeff@ridethebus.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84203959772

